
 
10/13/2020 Zone 7 Report  

 

 
1. Please Report ADA Violations by Developer construction sites to 213-473-3231 

(12607 Pacific habitually committing violations)  
Please forward violations to me for reporting, or submit them at  
https://ladbs.org/our-organization/customer-services/contact-us 

2. Request for Stop Sign installment at Wade and Matteson Avenue submitted at the 
last Transportation and Infrastructure Committee.  

3. Street sweeping resumes Oct 15th  
4. The Learning Garden has been awarded a grant of $3000 from the Rootswork 

Initiative. This foundation provides mental health therapy to the community through garden 

based activities and classes. Thanks to all of the Zone 7 stakeholders who attended the 
Education Arts and Culture Committee 9/12/2020 to speak in favor of preserving the 

garden.  

5. I conducted a mini outreach regarding COVID Grants- new deadline was Oct 9- none 
of the zone 6/7 businesses I spoke to had heard of it. I discovered it via nextdoor on the 

7th, it was posted on the 6th.  
6. Please send any updates on the status of the noise, dust and debris pollution at 

Venice HS. I can reach out to Mark Hovatter for another updates  

7. Wednesday Sept 23rd, Attended a meeting with Kinikia and Deigo of the Department 
of city planning.  Thanks to stakeholders who have requested information and shared their 

feedback. Majority of feedback is in opposition to the upzoning. They site gentrification, 
traffic, pedestrian safety, infrastructural, parking, inadequate lot size, narrow streets, 

numerous existing projects that will already increase density, reduction of green space, and 

several other factors relating to reduction in quality of life  are arguments against upzoning 
plans 

8. Increased catalytic converter theft in zone 7- skateboarder comes through in the 

night and seems to alert a car that comes through with a saw to quickly steal the parts.  
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